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NEWS FROM THE  
ROSEBUD CENTRE  

A 
fter not one but two episodes of the ‘Beast from the East, which saw icy 

temperatures spiral into the UK, we are very glad to welcome the summer 

sunshine! Our Easter Holiday activities and workshops were a great success 

and included our cookery club (pictured) and a movie screening at the 

centre screened using our brand new projector thanks to the Big Lottery Fund! 

At Rosebud we are planning lots of exciting new workshops that will support  

our young women as they work towards their goals and aspirations. These 

workshops include an economic empowerment programme that will enable 

young women explore their potentials for entrepreneurship. They will be guid-

ed through a series of taught workshops in which they will conceive project 

ideas, research its market demand and produce and distributes their prod-

ucts, which can include skincare and beauty or fashion and lifestyle accesso-

ries, as well as other craft items. During the May/June half-term, those interest-

ed will have the opportunity to experience a taster session which will include 

soap making and other cosmetics and natural skincare products as well as 

jewellery and fashion design. 

Hello Summer! 
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New Team Members! The management and trustees of Rosebud & Listening Ears 

would like to offer a warm welcome to the new members of the Rosebud team; 

Kamar Muata and Danielle Crompton! Kamar’s expertise is in Administration and IT, 

while Danielle will be involved in workshop delivery and mentoring at Rosebud. 
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